
Invitation to Bid 

Repair and Servicing of Town of Somers Back-up Generators 

 

The Town of Somers is currently seeking bids for the repair and servicing of six (6) backup 

power generators. 

Please find the proposal package attached 

Please submit completed bids to: 

Todd Rolland 
Director of Public Works 
Tree Warden 
Town of Somers 
93 Egypt Road 
Somers, CT 06071 
(860)763-8238 - Office 
trolland@somersct.gov 

 
All bids must be received on or before 12:00 noon, on Friday October 11, 2019.  
 
Bid results will be posted on the Town of Somers websites @ www.Somersct.gov the week of 
October 14th. 
 
Please email any question to: trolland@somersct.gov. All questions and answers will be posted 
on the town website. 
 
The Town of Somers, reserves the right to reject any and all proposals, negotiate with one or 
more firms, or modify any scope of work at our sole discretion. The lowest priced proposal is 
NOT the sole determining factor when awarding this contract. Incomplete proposals will be 
rejected.  
 
The term of the contract shall be one (1) season beginning November 1, 2019 and ending 
October 30, 2020. 
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